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Comments: The Frank Church/River of No Return Wilderness area is home to critically endangered species of

fish, including salmon, trout and steelhead which are currently thriving there. A mining operation will cause

sediment and noise pollution not only in that primary river, but also in both the East and South forks of the

Salmon River, disturbing wildlife in a designated wilderness area. This land does not belong to any private

business or mining company, but to the people of the US. Please do not grant a permit to allow mining to

Stibnite. They have no right to destroy this pristine wilderness area.  Thank you. 


